Stephen L. Joyner

JELLIOTT DIXON, M.B.
215 EAST SECOND STREET
AYDEN, NORTH CAROLINA 28513

TELEPHONE 746-3116

March 16, 1970

Dr. Robert Howard
CHS - Director
Physicians' Assistant Program
Duke University
Durham, N. C.

Dear Bob,

The limits of \$16.00 a day for room and \$10.50 a day for meals are fine. Thank you for the time and assistance you have put into this area. I am sure it will do much to make known the concept of Physicians' Assistants.

Things are fine here and I think the other M. D.'s in this area are very interested in Physicians' Assistants.

Dr. Ira Hardy is a neuro-surgeon and he might be interested in Roger Whitaker in August of this year. If you could write or call him and give him some information on what a Physicians' Assistant can do for him it might help.

Please send me several copies of the Duke Bulletin on Physicians' Assistants. I will need this for the application at the AAGP meetings.

Hope to see you Saturday, May 16 after 2 P. M. about the Pinehurst, N. C. booth.

Sincerely,

Stephen L. Joyner Physicians' Assistant

SLJ/bb

File of bulletin 3-18-70